
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Sara Winn, Past President     
Date:   07/05/2022 
Subject: Year End Report 
 
 
Dear NADE board,  
 
I worked with Marjorie Garcia, President this year to fulfill the duties of Past President of 
NADE.  I was on weekly calls for conference planning with GMADE.  I also have 
attended NADE quarterly calls.  I attended the midyear meeting in Baltimore and wrote 
two articles for the advocate.  I provided assistance to chapters and members when I was 
asked to by the President.  I also made sure the President was aware of urgent issues if 
she was out of the office.  I have appreciated the opportunity to serve NADE in this 
capacity.  
 
It has been both a pleasure and honor to serve NADE as an executive board member the 
last 7 years.  I learned a great deal about the SSA program and made some lifelong 
friends.  I appreciate the mentoring that I received from prior Presidents.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sara Winn  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


